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PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE PNO-IV-95-043A

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE
safety or public interest significance. The information is as initially
received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is
known by Region IV staff in Arlington. Texas on this date.

Facility Licensee Emeraency Classification
Union Electric Co. Notification of Unusual Event
Callaway 1 Alert
Fulton. Missouri Site Area Emergency
Dockets: 50-483 General Emergency

X Not Applicable

Subject: PLANT SHUTDOWN GREATER THAN 72 HOURS ANTICIPATED

This is an update to PNO-IV-95-043. issued October 2. 1995. Following a
reactor shutdown due to unidentified reactor coolant system leakage greater
than Technical S)ecification limits the licensee determined that the leak was'
located on an el)ow weld on the excess letdown line. The excess letdown line
is a 2 inch line that taps off reactor coolant Loop D between the steam
generator and the reactor coolant pump. The leak was on the first weld
downstream of the elbow approximately 7 inches from the main reactor coolant
system piping. The reactor is currently in cold shutdown (Mode 5), and the
licensee was evaluating repair options. Additionally, during containment
ins)ection following the reactor shutdown, the licensee identified another
leac at the seal package housing to pump casing interface on Reactor Coolant
Pump C. Repairs are anticipated to take several days.

The state of Missouri has been informed.

Region IV received this updated information from the Resident Inspector at
aaproximately 7:30 a.m. on October 3, 1995. Region IV has informed NRR and
t1e ED0's office.

This information has been discussed with the licensee and was current as of
8:45 a.m. (CDT). ,

Contact: Dave Passehl David Graves
(314)676 3181 (817)860-8141 ,
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